pking@commnewspapers.com 

Dear Mr. King


It’s back!


NASA has made their DIME project available again this year, and Tualatin High School’s team of IB Physics students have once more shown their merit as determined workers.  NASA, at the Glenn Research Center, has approved our research proposal and is ready for us to go back to Cleveland to represent our city and state.


You kindly wrote about the team of students that ventured to Cleveland last year, and we’re hoping you will show us the same kindness.  It is an honor to be selected two years in a row, and we’re proud to be under the supervision of such a great advisor like Mr. Murray.


Thank you for you time.






    On behalf of Chris Murray and “Team NASA”







      Michael Harrison

